
FOR SALE ITEMS CONTACT Frank Murphy, Gilroy Golf Course 
Phone 408 842-2501 evenings 

Ned Soso, City of Sunnyvale passed his Class A examination. 

Our Deepest Sympathy 

Paul F. Lloyd, Watsonville passed away on Wednesday, June 18th. He 
has been a member of GCSA of Northern California for eleven years and 
had served as superintendent of Pajaro Valley Golf Course since 1967. 
He leaves his wife Frances and two sons Larry of Rancho Canada Golf 
Course, Carmel and Paul C. of Aptos Seascape Golf Course, Aptos, members 
of GCSANC. 

Pajaro Valley is holding a "Paul Lloyd Golf Benefit" on July 11th with 
all proceeds going to the Lloyd family. GCSA of Northern California 
is sending a 4 man team. Any one wishing to contribute may make checks 
payable to the "Paul Lloyd Golf Benefit" fund and send to Pajaro Valley 
Golf Course, 967 Salinas Road, Watsonville 95076, Attention: Gary 

REMEMBER The Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern 
California August meeting is being cancelled so that our members can 
participate in the California Golf Course Superintendents Association 
annual meeting. Let

1

s have a good representation from Northern 
Californ la — See you there. 

f T H R U THE G R E E N E D I T O R Tom Thatcher 

Cursio. 

103 Junipero Serra Blvd 
Stanford, CA 94305 
Phone 415 321-8681 

D E A D L I N E D A T E F I F T E E N T H ( 1 5 t h ) OF E A C H M O N T H 

O F F I C E 1233 K a n s a s A v e n u e , M o d e s t o , CA 9 5 3 5 1 

P h o n e 209 5 2 3 - 7 1 4 1 


